
 

 

 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
EPA Headquarters, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford 
 

 

Reg No: W0232-02 

05 March 2020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I refer to EPA correspondence dated 1st July 2019 regarding an application from Dublin 
Waste to Energy Limited for their facility located at Pigeon House Road, Poolbeg Peninsula, 
Dublin 4, D04 N2P2 for an Industrial Emissions licence. 
 
Irish Water have assessed IE licence application W0232-02 and have determined that the 
applicant is not proposing, as part of the application, to provide for the discharge of 
process effluent / ”trade effluent” to the sewer.  
 
Irish Water are therefore satisfied that Dublin Waste to Energy Limited do not require Irish 
Water’s consent to discharge to sewer in accordance with Section 99E of the EPA Act 1992, 
as amended, as they do not produce a “trade effluent” emission to sewer. 
 
I trust this response satisfies Irish Water’s requirement pursuant to your notice. 
 

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact Irish Water. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

_____________________ 

Andrew Cartwright 

Authorised Signatory 
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